
Accessibility Statement 

We consider it important that our websites, apps, and software are accessible to everyone. 
We take accessibility into account at every step of the development process. 

Websites 
These are our websites: 

• Abra Website: abra.ai  and abra.nl 

• Abra Academy: academy.abra.ai 

• Abra Dashboard: dashboard.abra.ai 

We are committed to meet WCAG 2.2 level AA . 

Apps 
These are our apps: 

• Abra Mobile (Android and iOS) 

We are committed to meet WCAG 2.2 level AA . We use Mobile Accessibility Mapping  to 
apply the requirements to apps. 

Software 
These are our software products: 

• Abra Desktop (macOS) 

• Abra SDK 

We are committed to meet WCAG 2.2 level AA . We use WCAG2ICT  to apply the 
requirements to software. 

Accessibility issues 
Send an e-mail to info@abra.ai  to report an accessibility issue. 
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Known issues: 

1. On our websites, some images have Dutch alt-text instead of English. This is a 
limitation of our Content Management System. We expect to resolve this issue by the 
end of 2024. 

2. On our websites, the captions below images are not linked using <figcaption> . 
This is a limitation of our Content Management System. We expect to resolve this 
issue by the end of 2024. 

This page was last updated on August 22, 2024. 
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